
We are committed to providing high quality education in a Christian context, in which our children can 
flourish and develop as well-rounded individuals.         

 

 

Folksworth C of E (VC) Primary School 
Apreece Road, Folksworth, Peterborough, PE7 3TY 

Headteacher: Miss Michelle Norbury 

Telephone:  01733 240562 

Email: office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: https://folksworth.eschools.co.uk 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We would like to invite you to attend our KS1 SATs information evening on Wednesday 23rd January 
at 6pm. 
 
The presentation will explain how we support children in the lead up to the SATs tests, how the 
process is carried out, how the levels are given, examples of questions and tasks that they will be 
asked to do and ideas for supporting at home. There will be an opportunity for you to ask questions 
regarding the process and to view past papers. 
 
If you would like to attend, please fill in the slip below and return to school by Friday 18th January. 
 
 
Many Thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs.N.Sawyer 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of child: 
 
 
(Please tick) 
 
I am able to attend the SATs information evening. 
 
Number of adults attending ________ 
 
 
 
I am unable to attend the SATs information evening. 
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